
 

    
   

Our Ref:  CFE.SHT/nonuniformpayment 
 
7 November 2023 
 
Dear Families 
  
Non-School Uniform Days   
  
Our first non-uniform day of the school year was held on Friday, 20th October 2023. Our winner of 
the school pumpkin competition has chosen Cancer Research UK as the charity they would like to 
donate our non-school uniform money to.  
  
We follow this pattern of non-uniform days at the end of every half term with funds from the days 

going towards a variety of charities both local and national.   
  
As a reminder, if you have not yet paid for these charity linked days, please log on to ParentPay to 
make your £5.00 donation (Years 7 – 10) and £4 donation (Year 11). These donations will cover the 
cost of all of the non-uniform days that we will run over the whole of this school year, if you need 
login details please contact the finance office at: finance@stowhigh.com  
  
Yours sincerely   
  
Claire Ferguson  
Curriculum Lead for PSHE   
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